Volusia Count
~ FLORIDA
Department of Public Protection

September 25, 2008

Mr Albert L. Prevatt

Dear Mr. Prevatt,

Mr. Decker forwarded your letter of September 12, 2008 to my attention for handling.
This is to advise that County Legal has reviewed your claim and does find that it falls
within the Whistle Blower statute.

Please know that my office takes any type of complaint very seriously, and that | am
committed to fully investigating allegations of wrongdoing by our staff so that any
founded matter may be corrected. My reading of your current complaint does not
reveal any new issue that has not already been addressed, whether directly by our
agency or indirectly (e.g., via FDLE to you).

' Sincerely yours,

Dl ndif)

Marilyn Chandler Ford, Ph.D., CJM
Corrections Director

/mcf

c: James W. Willits, Director, Public Protection Department
James Ryan, Deputy Director, Public Protection Department
Nancye Jones, Legal
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